1074 Green St.
Onalaska, WI 54650

La Crosse Common Council
La Crosse City Hall

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

June 10, 2020

Dear La Crosse Common Council Members:

['m writing to express my disapproval of the 5/28 Budget Reduction Plan. The La Crosse
Public Library's budget has NOT been cut with fairness and it is evident that LPL is
being singled out as the “easy” place to cut. In addition, the plan was not available for
public consideration in a timely manner.

The logic behind why LPL is experiencing a 10% cut and the police, for example, a less
than 1% cut hinges on two false assumptions:

1. That library services ("quality of life") are less critical than police ("safety") services.

2. That many library services and programs have halted.

Please request that the Executive Budget Team revisit their created categories, survey
area citizens, and revise their Budget Reduction Plan to truly reflect citizen priorities.

Please require that more than two weeks be taken to draft a Budget Reduction Plan and
require that the plan be published in a more timely fashion than on the very day of the
Common Council Meeting at which the plan is to be considered.

Sincerely,

Jon Thometz

1074 Green Street
Onalaska, WI 54650
Jthometz32(@gmail.com
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Rita Koch-Thometz
1074 Green Street
Onalaska, WI 54650
ritathometz@gmail.com
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